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7th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
I am delighted that your child has been successful in gaining a place in our Nursery Unit. The 
staff look forward to meeting you and your child soon.  
 
In order to give your child, the best possible start in our setting we require the following 
information.  
 

1. Does your child have any Special Needs or a Statement of Special Educational 
Needs?   
 

2. Does your child currently attend, has attended in the past or is currently waiting on 
intervention from any of the following services? 

 

 Child Development Clinic                   

 Speech & Language Therapy               

 Occupational Therapy                          

 Physiotherapy Therapy 

 Behaviour Support Services                 

 Child Psychology Services     

 Educational Psychology                
                                                
3. Is there any other information about your child’s health & wellbeing that we should 

know about? 
 

 On-going medical appointments 

 Asthma 

 Allergies  

 Sight Difficulties 

 Hearing Difficulties 

 Behaviour Issues 

 High activity levels 

 Frustration, fears & anxieties 
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4. All children must be toilet trained when starting Nursery.  
Has your child had any problems with this process or has been diagnosed with any 
kidney or bowel conditions? 

 
5. Have you any other concerns about your child which you feel we should know about 

or may affect his/her learning or ability to settle in Nursery? 
 

If your child requires intervention from any of the above services or you have concerns 
about his/her health, well-being or toileting, please email Anne McNeice at 
amcneice304@stfrancis.lurgan.ni.sch.uk by Friday 14th May.  
 
Please give your child’s name and your telephone number as well as a brief outline of your 
child’s needs. I will then contact you as soon as possible to discuss your child further. We 
also need your permission to seek further information about your child, if required, from 
the services mentioned.        
 
You will receive further information about your child’s teacher, visit and start date soon. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Anne Mc Neice  
(Nursery Co-ordinator) 
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